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Response to Request for Information 

 
Reference FOI 000712 
Date 19 December 2016 
 

Homeless Households 

 
Request: 
 
This request is considering private sector discharges of homeless households from 
other councils into your local authority area. 
 
1) 
1a) How many households were private sector discharged into your local authority 
area over the last year by other authorities?  
1b) Can I have 1a broken down for each local authority they were discharged from 
(eg. 5 from Newham etc.)?  
 
2)How were these private sector discharges communicated to you over the last 
year? If written could I please have a copy of all these communications? 
 
3)Do you have any council guidance for supporting and monitoring the households 
who have been privately sector discharged into the local authority area? 
 
*If there is still time left to answer this FOI then please also answer the questions 
below about temporary accommodation placements by other authorities in your 
area* 
 
4) 
4a) How many homeless households were housed in temporary housing in your 
local authority area over the last year by other authorities?  
4b) Can I have 1a broken down for each local authority that they were housed here 
by (eg. 5 from Newham etc.)?  
 
5)How were these temporary accommodation placements communicated to you over 
the last year? If written could I please have a copy of all these communications? 
 
In respect of your questions above, it has been established after careful 
consideration that the City of Wolverhampton Council does not hold the above 
information.  Consequently, we are unable to provide information relating to any 
other local authorities, and are informing you as required by Section 1(1) (a) of the 
Act, that states:  
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"Any person making a request for information to a public authority is entitled to be 
informed in writing by the public authority whether it holds information of the 
description specified in the request".  
 


